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SAMPLE Tashia M * DCBS

From: BECK Douglas * DCBS

Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2015 2:11 PM

To: SAMPLE Tashia M * DCBS

Subject: FW: Supporting Patients w/End-Stage Renal Disease

 

 

From: Daniel Pierson [mailto:Daniel.Pierson@davita.com]  

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 6:21 PM 
To: BECK Douglas * DCBS 

Cc: FORDHAM Brian J * DCBS; CALI Laura N * DCBS 
Subject: Supporting Patients w/End-Stage Renal Disease 

 

Dear Mr. Beck, Mr. Fordham, and Ms. Cali, 

 

My name is Dan Pierson and I’m a regional operations director with DaVita Dialysis in Oregon. 

 

I joined DaVita in 2013 and have always been passionate about healthcare – my father is a physician, my mother is a 

nurse, and my grandfather was on dialysis. 

 

I’m writing due to the potential change in certain Pacific NW health plans that could shift significant payment 

responsibility to plan members with End-Stage Renal Disease.  This change would put a severe financial burden on many 

dialysis patients and drastically limit their coverage options.   

 

This discrimination would be harmful to hundreds of patients and their families. 

 

I’m worried about the damage this change would inflict on many lives and I’d be glad to discuss further.  Please feel free 

to call me on my cell phone: 630.803.7188 

 

Thank you for looking out for all patients, including those sick with ESRD.  They need our support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dan 

 

 

 

Dan Pierson 
DaVita HealthCare Partners, Inc. 
Regional Operations Director 
 
North Star Division - Region 3 (Greater Portland Area) 
Mobile: 630.803.7188 
Email: daniel.pierson@davita.com 
Efax: 877.488.2695 
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: THIS MESSAGE IS CONFIDENTIAL, INTENDED FOR THE NAMED 

RECIPIENT(S) AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS (I) PROPRIETARY TO THE SENDER, 

AND/OR, (II) PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, AND/OR OTHERWISE EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE 

UNDER APPLICABLE STATE AND FEDERAL LAW, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PRIVACY 

STANDARDS IMPOSED PURSUANT TO THE FEDERAL HEALTH INSURANCE PORTABILITY AND 

ACCOUNTABILITY ACT OF 1996 ("HIPAA"). IF YOU ARE NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, OR THE 

EMPLOYEE OR AGENT RESPONSIBLE FOR DELIVERING THE MESSAGE TO THE INTENDED 

RECIPIENT, YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION OR 

COPYING OF THIS COMMUNICATION IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS 

TRANSMISSION IN ERROR, PLEASE (I) NOTIFY US IMMEDIATELY BY REPLY E-MAIL OR BY 

TELEPHONE AT (855.472.9822), (II) REMOVE IT FROM YOUR SYSTEM, AND (III) DESTROY THE 

ORIGINAL TRANSMISSION AND ITS ATTACHMENTS WITHOUT READING OR SAVING THEM. 

THANK YOU.  

-DaVita Healthcare Partners Inc.- 


